
 

 

Principal’s Message 
Dear Westgate Families, 
As the end of the year rapidly approaches, we take this 
opportunity to thank you for your continued support of 
your children and our learning community.  We wish 
our 5th grade students much success as they begin a new 
chapter in their educational career.  We feel confident 
they leave us prepared to continue on the path toward 
high achievement by maintaining academic focus, 
assuming responsibility and growing as leaders.  To our 
returning families, we look forward to welcoming you 
back on Wednesday, August 11, 2021.   
 
Bonita Paquette, Principal 

******************************************** 

Dates to Remember 
May 4   Teacher Appreciation Day 
May 10 Virtual PTA meeting 
May 12 National School Nurse Day 
May 31 Memorial Day—School Closed 
******************************************** 
  Commitment to Character 
We are excited about our Character program at Westgate.  
For the month of May the Character word is Caring. Caring 
means being kind, friendly, considerate and willing to 
listen, give and share.   In each class, a Student of the 
Month will be named for practicing the character trait. We 
appreciate your support of the Character Education Program 
at Westgate. 
******************************************** 

Technology Return Continues 
Just a reminder: If you have a K-3 student and they are 
attending school in person, any device you borrowed from 
Westgate needs to be returned so that equipment can be 
placed in classrooms for use during school hours. Devices 
can be returned to the office or you may choose to send in 
with student.  Office hours Monday thru Thursday 7:00 
a.m. till 4:00 p.m.   
 
Congratulations to Lorena Castellanos Boza for 
representing Westgate at All County Chorus. 

Last day for students is June 9, 2021 
School dismissed at 12:45 p.m. 

August 11, 2021—School Reopens 
******************************************** 

Westgate Willie’s Amazing Volunteers/Mentors 
Westgate would like to take this opportunity to express our 
gratitude to each of our working at home volunteers.  Your 
efforts with the students and staff here at Westgate has 
enhanced all of our lives.  Thank you and we hope to see 
you in person  for the 2021-22 school year.   . 
************************************************ 

PTA Committee for 2021-22 
There will be a Virtual PTA General Membership meeting 
in May.  The election of PTA officers for the 2021-2022 
school year will occur at the May meeting on May 10th. 
Hope to see you virtually.   
*********************************************** 

Special Shout Out to Westgate’s PTA Board 
Westgate Elementary is very fortunate to have a 
dedicated PTA Board.  Thank you for the many 
hours of tireless work you have given to 
Westgate’s staff  and students.   

************************************************ 
Virtual Student Technology Return 

Westgate Elementary would like to request all Virtual 
Student Technology be returned by June 4th.   
Westgate is performing school wide inventory this summer 
and requests that all devices be returned. 
************************************************ 

Summer Bridge Information 
Monday through Thursday, June 21, 2021 through July 15, 
2021.  The program hours are 8:30 a.m.—1:30 p.m.  
Please visit the Student Reservation System at            
https://reservation.pcsb.org/ and register your child.  Log on 
with your Parent ID and Password.  Registration began 
March 23.   
************************************************ 
Please call Westgate’s school nurse on directions to pick up  
Your child’s medication.  727-893-2144 ext. 2026.   
Medication left after June 9th will be destroyed.   


